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Tuesday 2nd November 
 

EYFS and KS1 Phonics Workshop: Monday 8th November 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We would like to invite EYFS and Key Stage 1 parents and carers to a phonics workshop in the school hall on 

Monday 8th November at 3:30pm for EYFS and 4.30pm for KS1 (Year 1 and 2). This meeting will show you 

how we teach phonics at school and the important strategies and games that you can use at home to support 

your child with their phonics and reading. This will be an opportunity for you to work with your child to 

complete phonics activities and games.  

The workshop will take place in the school hall. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 

me. Thank you very much for your support.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

C Clark 

Mrs Clark 
 
Phonics and EYFS/KS1 Lead 
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